
CITY OF NEW MARKET
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING

The Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Pro Tem Jim Radke at 6:55 pm.
Members present included Jim Radke, Mike DeVoe, Brad Meyer, and Bob Riddle.
Paul Gruber was absent.

Bob Riddle made a motion to approve Resolution # 2019-25 Closing the Public Hearing on Applying for the USDA Grant 
for Electronic Sign. It was seconded by Mike DeVoe.  All members voted in favor so the motion carried.

Thursday, December 19, 2019

City Clerk Angie Tracy was also present.

Floor was opened for discusion on applying for Federal funds in the form of a USDA grant to help pay for the electronic 
sign to be placed on the edge of town next to Highway 2.  There were no questions for the Council.


